DRAFT

TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES
WEDNESDAY, JUNE 28, 2017
STRATTON VERMONT

On Wednesday, June 28, 2017, Stratton school board members, Thomas Montemagni
(Chair) and Lorraine M. Weeks Newaell (Clerk) attended an informational meeting on Act
46 and Act 49 at the Arlington Memorial High School in Arlington, Vermont.

Also in attendance was Daniel French, former Superintendent of the BRSU and William
Bazyk, Superintendent of the BVSU. Members representing Sandgate, VT, Arlington, VT
and Winhall, VT aiso attended. John Everett, Act 46 consultant attended through
conference call.

Mr. French presented a slide presentation with a review of Acts 46 and 49. Discussion
followed dealing with a study committee to be formed with Sandgate, Winhall and
Stratton. Stratton informed the group that an informational meeting with Stratton
residents was being scheduled. Tom Montemagni told the group that Stratton’s joining a
study group with Winhall and Sandgate would be discussed at that time.

There were on motions.

Respectfully submitted,

Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary




